Delegation Requests
Bethel Radio Grant

WASHINGTON—-The Alaska
Congressional delegation in Wash-
ington requested the Office of
Economic Opportunity to ap-
prove the grant for a powerful
radio transmitting station for
Southeastern Alaska.

Senators Mike Gravel and Ted
Stevens, joined by Congressman
Howard Pollock, sent a joint
letter to Donald Rumsfeld, Dir-
ector of the Office of Economic
Opportunity, requesting favor-
able and rapid action on the
grant petition of the Commun-
ity Enterprise Development Corp.
of Alaska. (CEDC).

CEDC has requested a grant
of $71,800 for a powerful ten
thousand watt radio installation
to cover the entire Kuskokwim
Valley and southeastern Alaskan
area. This would provide radio
coverage for distribution of en-
tertainment, news, and educa-
tional and vocational programs.

The station could also trans-
mit radio programs received by a
small earth satellite receiver sta-
tion for which the University of
Alaska recently received a grant
from the Foundation for the

Needs of Others, Inc.

Newspapers always excite curios
ity. No one ever lays one down with-
out a feeling of disappointment.

—LAMB



